From: Campbell, Luberta 
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 12:34 PM
To: Collazo, Ana
Cc: Butler, Gerrin
Subject: Gift Return

Hi,

On Friday, March 31, 2017, I received a box from a customer that I had recently completed an inspection.  Inside the box was Ferrero Rocher Chocolates and a gift card form Nordstrom for $100.  I shared the chocolate with staff  and mailed the gift card back to the customer and thanked her for her kindness.

Luberta Campbell

Healh Code Enforcement Inspector

Chicago Dept of Public of Health

